
From: Russ Fowler
To: PL Planning Applications; Parish Clerk (Washington)
Subject: Rock Common Quarry Washington. Planning application request for an extension of time.
Date: 02 August 2021 16:05:00

Dear Sirs

As acting chairman of GLAG 3 Chanctonbury Landfill Action Group, we formally request
a 3 month extension of time regarding this application for the following reasons:-

1       The shear scale and magnitude of this application does not give sufficient time for all
Stakeholders; Businesses; Partners and residents to fully digest and understand the 
         informatioin submitted, and it's subsequent impact to the general area and the
Environment.

2       To consult with specialists regarding this application.

3       A systematic failure on WSCC web site. Objections are not being registered and
acknowledge by the system, we have received numerous complaints.

4       A lack of response from the planning dept officials - this is probably Covid related.

5       The fact that the general public have been barred / limited from speaking at the
Parish council meeting is totally unacceptable. An Extra ordinary meeting needs to be
called over this application in the main
         hall for full public attendance..

5       The on going impact of COVID.

As this is a formal request, we would appreciate your acknowledgement by return and
confirmation within 7 days.

kind regards

Russ Fowler


